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Dear Mayor, Chairman and Clerk                                                                                   19th October 2021 

Queens Green Canopy   

By now you may be aware of the intention to mark HM The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in June 2022 with a 
nationwide programme of tree planting. 

I recently attended the launch at Ardingly by Sir Nicholas Soames, the project being led in West Sussex by 
the Lord Lieutenant. 

As Chairman of the West Sussex Association of Local Councils I believe it would be a splendid way to mark 
the Queen’s reign if every town or parish council supported the planting of at least one tree in its 
community. Details of how to obtain young trees free of charge will be shown on the WSALC website.  

In the summer of 2022 we will invite councils to submit a photograph of planting in support of the Queens 
Green Canopy and I hope West Sussex is at the forefront of participation. 

Yours 

 

Douglas Denham St. Pinnock 

Chairman WSALC  

 

https://wsalc.co.uk/queens-canopy

